
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           09 November 2017 21:37
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from John Finnegan
 
Name: John
Surname: Finnegan

 
 
Message:
Support Aindreas Moynihan's comments on radio 9/11/2017 - “The NPF must include a clear right to allow
local residents build one-off homes in the communities they have grown up in.
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